
Lakeville Open Space Committee            October 13, 2011, 2011    7:30: p.m. 

Members present:  Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder, Mike Renzi, Brian Reynolds 

Members absent: Dan Hopkins, Don Foster 

Linda reported a letter re OS Plan has been received from the Board of Selectmen. 

September minutes were read. Mike S. moved to approve; Brian seconded. Minutes approved. 

Linda and Mike S. visited most of the town owned properties on the list Selectmen have chosen for 
auction.  Linda noted County Street properties abut Audubon and should be kept. Notes on other 
properties are as follows: 

Loon Pond: no reason to keep but may not be saleable.  

Lewis Island: would be nice to keep as a public docking area on Long Pond.  

Land off School Street: swamp.  

Clark Shores, 13 properties: We decided to give our full support to Nancy Yeatts’ letter of October 13 to 
the Board of Selectmen expressing wastewater concerns for the area. We would like to know why there 
are so many properties from Clark Shores in this list and why these 13 were selected above others. It 
was noted that there are 90 properties listed as Town owned.  The Committee concluded while we think 
the Clark Shore properties listed should not be sold because of density and wastewater issues, we would 
be interested in investigating other properties in town that might be candidates for auction. 

 A letter is to be sent to the BOS with our recommendations for the properties being considered for 
auction. 

We began a discussion of the Action Items in the plan and if and how to proceed.  Mike will speak to 
Library Director about a shelf for education materials pertinent to open space.  A press release it to be 
sent to the paper announcing that the final draft has gone to the State and is on the Website. 

Mike moved to adjourn at 9 p.m. Brian Seconded. Meeting adjourned. 

 


